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TO: 

Residents, Family Members and Staff 

FROM: 

Rocky Knoll Leadership Team 

DATE: 

February 25th, 2021 

SUBJECT: 
Visitation, Dining, and Activities Update
After the success of our Family Holiday Visits, Rocky Knoll will be continuing the use of the Family Lounge for family visits with up to 10 visitors. The Family Lounge may be reserved to celebrate brithdays, anniverseries, and other special occasions. We have also added additional hours for the visiting booth making nights and weekends available. Appointments can be scheduled by calling the receptionist at our main phone number 920-893-6441. Requests outside of the listed timeframes will be reviewed on a case-by-case basis by the Rocky Knoll Leadership team.
The details and reminders for the Family Lounge are as follows: 

· Visits can be scheduled Monday-Friday: 
· 9:30am – 11:00am, 1:00pm – 2:30pm, 3:00pm – 4:00pm
· 10 people are allowed in the Family Lounge per visit. ( 1 resident and 9 visitors )
· Children are allowed and will be counted as one visitor

· NO Food or Drinks

· Full PPE (gowns, gloves, goggles, and masks) are REQUIRED during entire visit

· Visitors are asked to arrive at A1 entrance as a group 15 minutes prior to the scheduled appointment to allow time for orientation and screen in
Additional information and reminders for visiting booth appointments are as follows:

· Visits will be able to accommodate up to 5 visitors

· Visitors must wear masks throughout the duration of the visit

· Visitors must clean their side of the booth (supplies with be provided in the booth)
· Beginning on the week of Monday, February 22nd, there will be 3 additional visits added Monday-Friday

· 4:00-4:30pm, 6:00-6:30pm, and 6:45-7:15pm

· Beginning on Saturday, February 27th, there will be 4 additional visits added on Saturdays and Sundays
· Added visiting booth times will alternate every weekend beginning:
· February 27th: 10:15-10:45am, 11:00-11:30am, 1:00-1:30pm, and 1:45-2:15pm

· March 6th: 3:45-4:15pm, 4:30-5:00pm, 6:00-6:30pm, and 6:45-7:15pm

· Please call for availabilty!
Dining and Activities Update:
The Leadership Staff at Rocky Knoll has been working on plans to reopen the dining room in a COVID safe and socially distanced manner. Small group activities like our live music, card games, crafts, and much more have been occurring with residents from the same unit. Rocky Knoll is also excited to announce our intergenerational programming and activities with our on-site child care program. The Life Enrichment department has worked hard to create programs and activities that are creative and engaging for both groups, as well as keeping infection control precautions in mind. We are looking forward to warmer weather which would allow us to expand our activity options.
Hopeful for a healthier year!
The Staff at Rocky Knoll
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